)\ EnG, DENMAN & ASSOCIATES, INC.

ENGINEERS ¢ SURVEYORS

February 15, 2005

Ms Bedez Massey

City of Gainesville Planning Department
306 NE 6™ Avenue

Gainesville, FL 32602

Re: Forest Creek — Petition No. 1398UB-03DB

Dear Ms. Massey-

We are submitting this letter as agcﬁts for Forest Creek to request an extension to the
design plat, which was approved by the City Commission on May 24, 2004. This request
is for an exiension of 6 months to October 24,2005,

Please note that we have been diligently working to finalize the construction plan and
final plat for submission for final approval by the City Commission. The review time by
the Public Works Department and GRU for construction plan approval has been quite

Iengthy.

It is expected that application fot final plat approval will be submitted in the next 3-4
weeks. This request is to provide assurance that an extension is established if the final

plat cannot be approved by May 24,2005

Please let us know when this item will be scheduled to the City Commission for approval.

Sincerely,
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cc: Richard Schackow

CITY OF GAINESVILLE
PLANNING DIVISION

2404 NV 43R0 STREET » GAINESVILLE, FLORIDA 30B0B-6602 » TEL [352) 373-3541 « rax [352) 3737248
eda@atlantic net www.engdenman.com



